
Juniors  -  

 
28 February 2025 (Spring Term Week 7) - SENT 3PM 28.02.25 
 
Principal's Blog 
Read Mr Wilding’s latest blog: “Special Report: Navigating AI 
Relationships”. 
 
Invitation to PTA AGM and opening of the MUGA - Next Friday! 
We would like to invite all Junior parents to the PTA AGM and opening of the 
MUGA on Friday 7 March.  The PTA AGM will start with a sandwich lunch at 
12.30pm ending at 1.45pm.  The MUGA will be opened by Steve Rider at 2pm 
followed by sporting demonstrations by our Junior pupils. To allow us to cater 
correctly for the AGM, please can we ask you to complete an RSVP by TODAY - 
Friday 28 February.  
Thank you.  
 
NEW Juniors Instagram 
We have a shiny new Instagram account for Juniors!  We hope to bring a variety 
of news from across the years plus whole school highlights from Mrs Kirby.  If 
you use Instagram, please follow us (@ClairesCourtJuniorSchool).  This will be 
fed through into our Claires Court app and website shortly too.   
 
CLASS BULLETINS​
Reception​
Year 1​
Year 2​
Year 3​
Year 4​
Year 5 ​
Year 6 
 
Cancelled clubs 
Thursday 6 March: Y1 - Y6 Cross Country Club / Y3 - Y6 Racket Sports  
Friday 7 March: Y3 & Y4 Before school cricket nets  
 
CCJ Eco-Warriors 
We would like to tell you all about our new Battery Collection Boxes (with the Big 
Battery Hunt). They have been placed in different areas around the school and 
we would like your help to encourage children and staff to bring in their old/used 
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batteries so that we can collect and recycle them safely. Please remind the 
children that we do not want to collect corroded batteries as they are dangerous.  
 
Thank you for supporting us! 
 

 

World Book Day – NEXT WEEK​
Due to the Year 4 & 5 football tour, we will be celebrating World Book Day on 
Wednesday 5 March instead of Thursday 6 March. Children are invited to dress 
up as a character from their favourite book and must bring this book to school 
with them. We look forward to seeing everyone’s fantastic costumes and sharing 
our love of reading!  

Rabbit Award 
Awarded for kindness, helpfulness and compassion doing the right thing without 
being asked, it is what makes our school a wonderful environment. This week’s 
rabbit award winner is Isla (RH) for emotional intelligence : noticing and 
choosing to help a child wandering about on their own, by bringing it to an 
adult's attention. 
 

 Dates for the diary 
 
World Book Day - Wednesday 5 March​
Due to the Year 4 & 5 football tour, we will celebrate World Book Day on 
Wednesday 5 March instead of Thursday 6 March. 
 



The Croft Clinic - ADHD and Autism Support Group - Coffee 
Morning Friday 14 March 
Please see further details here. RSVP by Friday 7 March 
admin@thecroftclinic.com  
 
PTA Quiz Night - Friday 21 March - SOLD OUT 
 
Additional Transport Route 
We are exploring the introduction of new school bus routes from Bracknell 
(starting September 2025) and Hillingdon (starting September 2026). If 
you are interested, please contact Vectare by Friday 28 March via the 
'Contact Us' form and select 'Express interest in additional transport 
routes'.   
Please note if we do not receive sufficient demand we will not be able to 
run the route. 
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